
Submitter: Geoff Bakker 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3076 

Dear Members of the House Judiciary Committee,  

 

I am writing you in opposition of House Bill 3076.  The gun industry is already highly 

regulated by the ATF. Gun stores and gun smiths already go through a very strict 

process to become an FFL.  We have so many laws on the books already, these 

laws need to be enforced. HB 3076 is an overstep on our 2nd Amendment and 

Oregon firearm Constitutional rights. This bill is just another way to make it harder for 

law-abiding citizens to exercise their constitutional rights. This HB along with HB 

3075-1 and the 4 Senate Bills are an obvious push to implement extreme restrictions 

on repair, service, and sale of firearms. This bill if implemented will shut down small 

and large legally operating gun shops and gunsmiths. I am asking you to vote No on 

HB-3067.   Thank you.    


